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Stay Updated  
noosa.qld.gov.au/wip  
facebook.com/noosacouncil 

 

Contact Us 
07 5329 6500 
mail@noosa.qld.gov.au 
(Subject: Eenie Creek Rd Landscape Night Works) 
 
 

 

Noosaville, Eenie Creek Road – Landscape 

Maintenance - Night Works 
 

Project summary  

Council will soon commence landscape 

maintenance on Eenie Creek Road, from 

Reef Street to Walter Hay Drive. 

 

Duration of work  

Work is scheduled to commence on the 

28th October 2024 with completion 

expected by the 29th October, subject to 

weather and construction conditions. 

 

The work will be undertaken night 

between the hours of 6.00pm and 

4.00am.  

 

 

Disruptions to traffic and the 

public 

Every effort will be made to minimise the 

impact on traffic, however delays of up to 

10 minutes can be expected.  

The work will be undertaken at night to 

ensure reduced traffic congestion with 

traffic control in place. 

Chainsaw and chippers will be used. 

Your patience during this project is 

appreciated. 
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